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Friday 27th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 Performance – Thursday 10th July 2025 
 

 

The day of the Year 6 Performance of Pirates of the Curry Bean - on Thursday 10th July 2025 -  is fast 

approaching. 

 

Due to the volume of children involved in the show and the staging, and for health and safety and fire 

regulation reasons, we are only able to offer two tickets per family (not per performance) any tickets 

over the two allowed will automatically be cancelled. Please reserve your seat(s) by visiting the School 

Shop on the Arbor App. Seats will be bookable from 7pm this evening, Friday 27th June 2025. Tickets 

are on a first come first serve basis. 

 

There will be two shows on this day: a matinee performance at 1.30pm and an evening performance at 

6.30pm. 

 

We do not anticipate that the show will last for more than 1 hour and 15 minutes, however, as always in the 

theatre, there could be unforeseen circumstances which mean that we finish a little later. Consequently, the 

children may be later leaving school than usual after the matinee performance. 

 

IMPORTANT 

The children will need to arrive ready for the evening performance at 5.30pm (even though the show 

does not start until 6.30pm). This will give them enough time to get into costume and character before the 

show! Children will also need to be collected by an adult at the end of the evening performance at 

approximately 8.00 pm as they are not able to walk home alone.    

 

A download will be available containing a recording of two songs from the show, there will not be a recording 

of the full performance. Further information regarding this download will be sent to parents and carers after 

the performance. 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to the show. 

 

Many Thanks 

Miss Smith, Miss Palmer and Mr Washer 

The Year 6 Team 
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